
 

 

 
 
 
10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Parent’s Forum Term 1 2023 
 
The first Parent Forum meeting of this academic year will take place on Thursday 23rd 
November 2023. The focus of the meeting is Relationship & Sex Education (RSE).  During 
the meeting parent/carers will be shown the scheme of work for this unit of work and the 
resources which will be used with each year group, this academic year. 
 
The meeting will be held in school between 4pm and 5pm and will be led by our Assistant 
Principal Miss Stuart and Associate Assistant Principal Miss Mahfooz. 
 
Parent Forum meetings are open to all parents and  carers and I look forward to seeing 
you on this evening. 
 
Please indicate on the reply slip below if you will be attending the meeting and return the 
slip with your child to reception by Friday 17th November. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Hobbs 
Principal 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I will be attending the Parent Forum on Thursday 23rd  November 2023. 
 
Name  ……………………………………………..    
 
Signature …………………………………………..... 
 
 
Parent/Carer of (Student Name) ……………………………………………….   
 
Form……………….. 
 


